
NZO #58 
 
 
 
From: Scott Clark [mailto:scott515253@outlook.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 8:34 AM 
To: Jay Ritterbeck <jritterbeck@cityofgoleta.org> 
Cc: Anne Wells <awells@cityofgoleta.org>; Andy Newkirk <anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: Re: NZO 
 
Hello Mr Ritterbeck, 
 
Last night's workshop discussed paved vs gravel driveways. 
 
I have worked at a lot of remote areas of the county and have driven on many driveways and 
private roads that were approved by the Santa Barbara County Fire Dept as All Weather 
driveways/roads.  
 
You can check with these standards. 
 
I believe compacted road base (6" of gravel and sand) over 6' of compacted soil is acceptable 
still? 
 
Let me know if this is ok for rv parking or if not, why? 
 
Thanks again for your detailed research and expertise, 
 
Scott Clark. 
 
 


